NO Reply

From: barbara beier <bfbeier@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 22, 2019 8:50 PM
To: NO Reply

Subject: LPA Supervision Re-Adoption

| must admit that many LPA could practice without regular supervision as outlined in Rule 2008(h)(3).
| would make the following suggestion. | see no reason to require fewer years of supervision for
those who obtain an EPPP scaled score of 500 (or higher) rather than 440 as required for LPAs. |
would suggest that all LPAs have 3 years of supervision as outlined in 2000(h)(1) followed by 5 years
of supervision as described in 2000(h)(2). i.e. one hour of supervision per month. Then all LPAs
would be permitted to apply to practice without supervision as described in 2000(h)(3). | would also
suggest that at least 2 references be required to apply for practice without supervision, one from the
most recent supervisor (who has provided supervision for at least a year) and one from another LP in
good standing.Those providing the references should be reminded that this recommendation needs
to be taken seriously and that the recommendation only be made for LPAs that exhibit the judgment
to seek supervision as needed.



